
 

 

 

  
 

  

Date: April 24, 2025 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: John Brock, Deputy Town Manager / Town Clerk 

Re: Consideration and Approval: Selection of Planning and Zoning Board Member 

Objective: 

To consider and ratify the Planning and Zoning Board’s recommendation to appoint Mr. Erick Bright as a new 

member of the Planning and Zoning Board.  

Summary: 

At its April 24, 2025, meeting, the Planning and Zoning Board voted unanimously to recommend Mr. Erick 

Bright for appointment to the Planning and Zoning Board. 

Mr. Bright is a resident of the Town of Howey-in-the-Hills and currently serves as a Senior Manager of Technical 

Program Management at Walmart. He holds an Associate of Arts degree in General Studies. 

Pursuant to Section 9.01.02 of the Town’s Land Development Code, all Planning and Zoning Board appointments 

are made by the Town Council, with the Board’s recommendation presented for ratification. If approved, Mr. 

Bright’s appointment would commence immediately and extend for a term of three years, consistent with Town 

code.  

Possible Motions: 

The Town Council has the following options: 

1. Motions to appoint Erick Bright to the Planning and Zoning Board 

OR 

2. Motion to deny appointment and direct staff to continue to solicit for Board Member Applications. 

Fiscal Impact: 

N/A 

Staff Recommendation: 

Staff does not make recommendations on board appointments. This matter is presented to the Town Council for 

its consideration and ratification in accordance with the Town’s Code of Ordinances. 


